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Wednesday 16th January 2019
Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,

Happy New Year! I hope you enjoyed a peaceful Christmas. I am writing to share with you some useful information for the coming term.

Dates for your diary

Half term (term time only children): Monday 18th – Friday 22nd February 2019
If you wish your child to attend our Holiday Club during this week, please ask for an application form at the school office and a price list for sessions.

Last day of Spring term (term time only children): Thursday 4th April 2019
6 weeks in meetings for new families:

Monday 11th February at 3.30pm: Liz and Cathryn’s new parents/carers

Tuesday 12th February at 11.30am: Alison and Joy’s new parents/carers

Tuesday 12th February at 3.30pm: Amanda and Jane’s new parents/carers

Wednesday 13th February at 11.30am: Amanda and Jane’s new parents/carers

Wednesday 13th February at 3.30pm: Angela and Christine’s new parents/carers

Thursday 14th February at 3.30pm: Rachel and Cathryn’s new parents/carers

School photographer: Monday 4th-Friday 8th March
INSET: Our next INSET day is Friday 15th February. We have also set our last two INSET days for the school year. These will be on Friday 5th April and Tuesday 23rd April. 
NB each year we try to spread our INSET days across the week, so that the impact is equal for all children and families. This year our 5 INSETs have been on a Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and two Fridays.

New children and families

A warm welcome to the children and families who are starting with us this month. We look forward to getting to know you and working with you to support your child’s development. If you have any questions regarding your child’s education and care please ask their Keyworker. Questions relating to your child’s hours or to fees can be directed to Rachel or Shelley in the school office. I can be contacted at head@brns.org if needed. 
You will soon be invited to a 6 weeks in meeting (see dates for your diary) with your child’s keyworker and paired keyworker. This is an opportunity to ask any questions you may have and to find out more about how we work to support the children at Nursery School. 
Front desk

Please be aware that we will soon be re-introducing a front desk in the entrance hall, which will be staffed by our friendly admin team around drop-off and collection points in the day. We hope that this will create a more welcoming environment (especially for new families) and improve communication with our admin team.
Spoons

Thank you to those of you who have already made a contribution to our collection of spoons. Collections such as this support our children in developing their ability to categorise by identifying similarities and differences. This collection will also feed into our Loose Parts play. There is still an opportunity to contribute a spoon (or two) if you haven’t yet done so, the collection box is in the entrance hall.
Treasure Basket resources

Our Under 3’s team are collecting resources to add to their Treasure Baskets for the children. Treasure Baskets support our young children’s sensory play and problem solving skills (as well as many other aspects of development).  Please see the poster outside Orchard Room for more information on the kind of things they are looking for.
Petition in support of Maintained Nursery Schools

Thank you to everyone who signed our petition in support of Maintained Nursery Schools. This addresses the uncertainty around the future funding of Nursery Schools in England. The petition has been sent off to our local MP Nick Gibb for presentation to Parliament. 
As always I am interested to hear any feedback you may have about your experience of the nursery. Please email any compliments, questions or concerns to head@brns.org. Alternatively, you are very welcome to make an appointment to meet with me in person.

Best wishes,
Joe Knutson

Head teacher

Bognor Regis Nursery School, 85 Victoria Drive, Bognor Regis, West Sussex PO21 2TB
Tel: (01243) 642925        Email: office@brns.org


